








   
 

   
 

• Case in 2021: Defendant found guilty following trial, and was sentenced to 6 months’ community 

detention and ordered to pay a $100,000 fine.  The defendant has appealed, and the matter is still 

before the Courts. The matter is subject to suppression orders.    

 

Conclusion  

 

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman regarding our assessment of your OIA request, in 

accordance with section 28 of the Official Information Act. Information about how to make a complaint is 

available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or phone 0800 802 602. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Nath Lostitmonton 

Senior Legal Counsel 

 

 




